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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m. 
Every Wednesday is a minimum day.  Dismissal time for K – 8th grade is 1:40 p.m.  
 January 16 Minimum day dismissal 
 January 17 4/5 Gallo Center, 8:45 a.m. – 2:40 p.m. 
   8th Grade Leadership Conference, Summerville High 8:45 – 2:00 
 January 21 Martin Luther King Holiday, no school 
 January 23 4-8 Ski Trip, weather and conditions permitting 
   Minimum day dismissal 
 January 25 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
 January 30 Minimum day dismissal 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for the 2019-2020 school year will be Wednesday, 
February 27, 2019.  Your child must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2019 to register 
for Kindergarten.  Children that turn five between September 2, 2019 and December 2, 2019 
are eligible for Transitional Kindergarten.  All students must be fully immunized to attend 
school.  Copies of immunizations, birth certificates and proof of Twain Harte District 
residency are required to register.  Please stop by the school office to pick up the 
Kindergarten registration packet and to schedule an appointment for our registration day.  
Questions?  Call the school office at 586-3266.  
 
7th GRADE MANDATORY IMMUNIZATIONS!  In 2016, Governor Brown signed SB277 into 
law requiring that all students entering the 7th grade show proof of immunizations in order to 
enroll in public school.  Please be aware that this law only allows exemptions from a medical 
doctor; personal belief exemptions are no longer valid.  Students enrolling into the 7th grade 
must be up to date with all required immunizations, including a Tdap booster and two 
varicella shots.   Students will not be admitted in to the 7th grade in August 2019 without 
documentation of all required immunizations.   
 
THE YOUNG AMERICANS are coming to Summerville High Sunday, March 10 through 
Tuesday, March 12.  Register your student now for this energized signature workshop!  The 
student age range is 3rd grade through 12th grade.  The cost is $59.  Register online at 
www.youngamericals.org/us.  Limited scholarships are available.  Please apply online during 
registration.  Host families are needed for the Young American performers during the event.  
The host families receive two free tickets to the final performance.  You can volunteer to be a 
host family during your online registration. 
  
THE HIGH COUNTRY FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY are hosting a garage sale at the Twain 
Harte Golf Course Clubhouse on January 18 from 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. and January 19 from 
8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  A preview party with finger food, live music, and a silent auction will be 
held January 17 from 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  Donation is $15.  All proceeds support the Twain Harte 
and Mi Wuk Libraries.  For more information, call Marilyn Wachner at 586-9471.   
 
GO BRAVES! 


